

ST. MARY'S DOMINICAN HIGH SCHOOL

St. Mary's Dominican High School is a Catholic college-preparatory program for young women rooted in the tradition of prayer, study, community, and service. With Jesus at its center, the Dominican community preaches the Word, radiates joy, advocates peace, promotes justice, seeks Truth, manifests Catholic values, and ministers to others.

February 14, 2025

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Thank you for choosing St. Mary's Dominican High School for your daughter's Catholic education and formation. We pray that your daughter's high school years will be blessed with many opportunities to prepare for college and to grow in our community of faith.

In order to have the resources to continue maintaining excellence in Catholic education, the Board of Directors, in consultation with the school Leadership Team, has approved an all-inclusive tuition of \$12,300 for the 2025-2026 school year.

St. Mary's Dominican High School partners with Blackbaud Tuition Management for the processing and collection of our families' tuition and fees. With Blackbaud Tuition Management you will be able to select a payment plan and payment type that works best for you. All parents/guardians of new students will need to enroll online with Blackbaud Tuition Management. A \$1,000 deposit and \$25 Blackbaud Administrative fee will be collected upon account activation and is due March 17, 2025. The remainder of the tuition will be collected and processed through Blackbaud Tuition Management beginning in June 2025.

Please make sure to complete the online enrollment process no later than March 17, 2025.

Included with this letter, please find the all-inclusive tuition schedule with payment timeline for the 2025-2026 school year. If you have specific questions about this information, please contact Mrs. April Myers in the Finance Office at 504-865-8471.

To assist in planning your family's annual budget, we want you to know that Dominican conducts a parents annual drive. Although we request a voluntary contribution, it is extremely important that all participate and contribute at the level commensurate with your financial capacity. With this generous spirit Dominican continues to best provide opportunities for our students.

We give thanks to God for all who have contributed to the Dominican legacy that we share with our students and their families. We welcome you and pray for you and your daughter as you prepare for the 2025-2026 school year.

Sincerely,

Catherine V. Thomson Vice President Finance/CFO

Callege V- Thomas

Cynthia A. Thomas, Ed.D.

Cythia Q. Thomas

President